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First name: Martin

Last name: HORN

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom it May Concern

I have seen the layout plans and read the descriptions of the expansion project.

 

I hereby strongly oppose this project.  I have been to Holland Lake for 20 years and this is not how I would go

about sustaining a public place for generations to come. 

The expansion will create an expensive resort (hardly affordable to Montana residents) with lots of traffic for the

valley and the access road.  The environment will be hugely impacted.  I have other concerns but would like to

keep this text short.

 

Thanks.

Best Regards,

Martin Horn

 

 


